
Project Update: April 2011 

A total of five primary schools have so far been visited - Kubar, Obambo, Kanyaboli, Gendro and 
Nyalula. We are visiting secondary schools including Obambo and Nyalula Secondary schools. Like 
the community, schools too have been so much interested in nursery preparation exercises and 
this we have solved with the help of the forest officer with whom we were working closely; he 
took the students through the various steps involved in nursery preparation this is because most 
of the schools do intend to keep nurseries where they can have access to seedlings to plant in 
their school compounds and some for commercial purposes in future. School training component 
has so far been going on so well and is soon coming to an end as the project team gets ready for 
the follow-up workshop and completion of the project. 

 


